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November 4, 2011 
 
 
 
 
Chair and Members  
Community and Neighbourhoods Committee 
 

  
Re:  Consideration to Ban Shark Fin Products within the City of London 
 
  
As brought to my attention by several constituents, I respectfully request the Committee of 
Community and Neighbourhoods CONSIDER the implementation of the enclosed by-law to 
prohibit the possession, sale, trade or distribution of Shark Fin Products within the City of 
London. 
 
Enclosed is the Shark Fin By-law 268-11, currently enforced by the City of Mississauga. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  

 
 
Sandy White 
Councillor, Ward 14 


